Letter to all ST6  Drs to be invited to ATSM  interviews:

Dear Everyone,

I am writing to let you know about the arrangements for ATSM interviews. Interviews are happening on the 24th and 25th May via Microsoft TEAMS. Individual time slots and MS Teams log-in details will be circulated to you mid – April 2022.

The aim is to discuss your progress in each of your ATSMs as well as to discuss your career aspirations and to give you career guidance.

Please provide a copy of your CV which needs to be submitted on the KSS portal by Friday 29th April. 

Link to PGMDE portal  https://lasepgmdesupport.hee.nhs.uk/support/home?trainee 


Kind regards,

Catherine Wykes
Year 6/7 TPD and ATSM Director HEE KSS
